
Fort St. John Building Relocation Information

TO: Industry Clients

EFFECTIVE DATE: September 16, 2013

The BC Oil and Gas Commission’s (Commission) Fort St. John office will be relocating from the Francis 
Work Beaton Building to the Reid Building at 6534 Airport Road on Sept. 16 (see mailing address below). 
The last day of operation in the Beaton Building will be Sept. 13. Business will not be interrupted as a result 
of the relocation.

The Commission will not be accepting mail at the new location until Sept. 16. Effective that date, the new 
mailing address will be:

BC Oil and Gas Commission
Bag 2
Fort St. John, B.C.
V1J 2B0

The Commission’s phone number (250-794-5200) and fax number (250-794-5390) will stay the same. 
Contact information for the core facility also currently remains the same.

For further information on this industry bulletin, please contact:

Julie Barker
Manager, Corporate Property and Administration
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Julie.Barker@bcogc.ca
250-794-5222
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